
September 15, 2022 

City of Coconut Creek 
4800 West Copans Road 
Coconut Creek, FL 33063 

RE: City of Coconut Creek Landscape Maintenance Contract 

We would like to inform the City of Coconut Creek of our company name change from Prestige Property 
Maintenance, Inc., the contractor for Landscape Maintenance Services 09-04-19-09, to Juniper 
Landscaping of Florida, LLC.  

Prestige Property Maintenance, Inc. was acquired by Juniper Landscaping of Florida, LLC. in September 
2018. The company is still in its on entity, but it operates as a landscape service that is owned by Juniper 
Landscaping of Florida, LLC. Therefore, we would like to change the company name on our billing and, if 
possible, our contract starting on November 1, 2022.  

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Jacob 

Branch Manager 
Juniper Landscaping of Florida, LLC. 




